Cornerstone Church of England (VA) Primary School

Bader Way Whiteley Fareham PO15 7JH

Tel: 01489 660750

Email adminoffice@cornerstoneprimary.hants.sch.uk

Mr T Clarke Headteacher



Building our Community with Love, Forgiveness and Hope Growing an Inspirational Learning Community

02 March 2017

Gosport & Fareham Youth Orchestra - Vocal Project

Dear Parents,

As you know, our school choir is participating in a vocal project led by Hampshire Music Service, with regular rehearsals during school time and a series of preparatory workshops at school, culminating in a world-premiere performance at Ferneham Hall on Saturday 1 April 2017 at 3pm.

The first of the workshops had to be cancelled and I am pleased to confirm the revised schedule:

- Thursday, 16th March (3-4pm) at school
- Friday, 31st March (3-4pm) at school
- Saturday, 1st April (1-2.30pm) at Ferneham Hall

Mr Clarke will meet the children in the foyer of Ferneham Hall on the Saturday; please could the children arrive promptly for 1pm and wear their school uniform.

All choir singers will be listed in the event programme by name. Should you NOT wish for your child's name to appear in the programme, then please let the school office know by next Wednesday, 8th March at the latest.

The concert itself will start at 3pm, with the Youth Orchestra and Concert Band performing for about 45 minutes, followed by a short interval when we will set up on the stage, ready for the combined choir performance.

After the end of the concert, please sign out your child with Mr Clarke in the Octagon Room.

We hope that as many people as possible will want to attend the performance and lend their support. Tickets are available at a very reasonable £3 per person directly from Ferneham Hall, either by calling 01329 231 942 or visiting the box office from Mondays to Saturdays 9.30am - 5pm.

Alternatively, tickets are also available to purchase online, by clicking on the red "book now" tab on Ferneham Hall's website or following this link http://purchase.tickets.com/buy/TicketPurchase
The concert is listed as GFVO Spring Concert.

The children are excited about performing on a "big stage" and look forward to this opportunity.

Yours sincerely,

Tim Clarke Headteacher

"This is a happy school where pupils achieve well in terms of their personal, as well as academic development and are growing up as responsible caring young people." Ofsted 2015